
 

Dear Families And Caregivers,  
 
As 2020 comes to a close we would like to take a moment to reflect.  COVID -
19 has impacted almost every aspect of our lives.  Our need to remain healthy 
and advocate for the health and safety of our children effects everything … 
how & when we obtain our groceries ... how do we work … how do we allow 
our kids to learn and play outside of the safety of our homes … how do we 
remain connected to our extended families and the community … how do we 
protect our physical health without sacrificing our emotional health … the 
list goes on and on. 
 
Downtown Ithaca Children’s Center, thanks to the generous support of 
families and the continued, as well as increasing, support of community 
funders is proud to sustain this challenge along side our families and 
caregivers.  Our supporters contributions have allowed us to continue the 
employment of our staff despite decreases in enrollment.  They allow us to 
obtain the necessary PPE and cleaning supplies to keep us healthy and safe.  
They allow us to remain available as a childcare provider to more and more 
families in need as their work circumstances change and hopefully improve 
in the coming year.  For these and so many other circumstances we extend 
our heartfelt gratitude.  
 
Most appreciated is the opportunity to not loose sight of the sparkle in our 
children’s eyes … as smiles are hidden behind masks … that  love for learning 
and others runs deep and strong even when times are tough.  
 
As important as everything stated, we leave 2020 knowing with confidence 
that “Downtown Ithaca Children’s Center provides a creative and culturally 
diverse environment that fosters the emotional, social and intellectual 
development of children.  Our successes are achieved through family, staff 
and community support and collaboration.” 
 
Our wish for you over the winter break is that you and those you love are 
able to enjoy the magic and happiness of the holiday season.   
 
"Peace in its most fundamental form is the connection of one human spirit to 
another."  ~ Archbishop Desmund Tutu  
 

May the new year bring you and our community health and peace,  
 

DICC Admin Team 


